
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           

27th May 2020
 
 
 
RW Bro Terry Sheern,  
Provincial Grand Master for Essex. 
 
 
 
Dear Right Worshipful Brother Terry, 
 
As you well know, tomorrow would have been your Annual meeting at Felsted and I would  
 
have had the honour to be with you and your brethren at what I know, would have been a  
 
most enjoyable day. 
 
Alas, we are all in lockdown which prevents us gathering together at this time. 
 
I wanted to let you know that I am thinking of you all and hope that when we resume  
 
our activities, another date can be confirmed and I will be able to join you then. 
 
Would you please pass on my congratulations to those brethren who would have received  
 
Appointments and Promotions at the meeting.  
 
Please keep safe and well so that we may all be together once again in the not too distant  
 
future once this dreadful virus is under control. 
 
With my very best wishes to you, your Brethren, their families and loved ones. 
        
 
Yours sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 

Steve Davison 
 
 
Assistant Grand Master 
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